

Your local computing news, events and updates

## Starting the new academic year - Welcome Back!

Whether you're about to embark on your first year of teaching or are looking to stay ahead of the curve with the latest curriculum updates and computing trends, we are here to support you every step of the way.

Read the new blog

# Using Teach Computing Curriculum for KS3 and GCSE Computer Science

A major update for teachers using the Teach Computing Curriculum for key stage 3 and GCSE Computer Science! NCCE has transformed the essential summative assessments into userfriendly electronic formats.



Read the article here

## Programme of Computing Courses for Secondary Teachers 2024-2025



Our Programme of Computing Courses for Secondary Teachers for 2024-2025 in the West Midlands and South-West England is live now!

Click to view



## **Upcoming CPD**

# Foundation knowledge of computer science for KS3 and GCSE

This course will allow you to explore the foundation subject knowledge, required to teach computer science as part of the national curriculum.

21st October 2024 University of Warwick, Coventry 28th October 2024 Wolverhampton University -Walsall Campus **29th October 2024** University of Birmingham, Edgbaston, Birmingham

Click to book by the date and venue

## **Brand New CPD**

We have a wide range of brand new exciting remote and face to face courses to add to offer this academic year. Once again, all courses are free to attend.

#### Al and Ethics in GCSE computer science

Artificial intelligence, what is it? How does it work? What are the ethical considerations for GCSE students. How could you teach it to your students?

8th October 2024 / 24th October 2024 4pm - 5.30pm



Click to book

### **Further CPD**

Plan ahead to book in CPD for yourself or others in your school. Below is a selection of courses scheduled for coming terms.

Click to explore more

## Remote Conference 11th November 2024



#### Book your place now!

## **Message from Secondary Computing Hub Lead**

Want to discuss your schools computing curriculum offer and what is on offer in the area?

You can request a meeting with Pam Jones, our Secondary Computing Hub Lead.

Schedule your meeting here

### **Venue Available to Hire?**



We are seeking new venues to host our courses in order to increase our offer and make it accessible for more teachers. If your school has a suitable room to hire and you have the facilities to provide refreshments (subsidies are available to cover the costs) and possible photocopying if required, please contact us to discuss further:

teachcomputing@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk

### Stay updated with Birmingham and Central Midlands Computing Hub!

www.bctsa.org/computing-hub

#### Contact us for further information:

teachcomputing@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk

For your local support, follow us on social media through X and Facebook.







Unsubscribe

Computing Hubs are part of the National Centre for Computing Education and are led by schools and colleges across England with excellence in teaching computing. These Hubs support schools and colleges to provide a high-quality computing education to all young people. © STEM Learning Ltd

